LOWELL REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
APRIL 22, 2019

Vice-Chair Will Farrellbegg called the Lowell Redevelopment Commission meeting to order at
6:55 P.M. The Pledge of Aﬁegiance was recited. Clerk Treasurer Judith Walters called the
roll. Members present were Will Farrellbegg, Christopher Salatas, and Mike Gruszka. Edgar
Corns and Matt Felder were absent. Also present were Town Attorney Dave Westland, Town
Manager Jeff Sheridan, Police Chief Erik Matson, SEH Representatives Craig Hendrix, and
five interested citizens.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

March 25th regular meeting - Mr. Gruszka moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Mr.
Salatas and carried with three ayes.

OLD BUSINESS

Welcome to Lowell Signs - No update

Lump progerty - Town Manager Sheridan stated the Town is waiting on approval from DLGF
for the additional appropriation.

West Side Utility Extension - No update

Downtown Streetlight Poles - Authorization for SEH to move forward getting three quotes for
decorative basins at Mill Street and Commercial Avenue - Mr. Gruszka moved to approve
authorization for SEH to get quotes, seconded by Mr. Salatas and carried with three ayes.

NEW BUSINESS

Apgrove White Voucher #1403 - Westland & Bennett - $150.00 and Voucher #1404 - Cender
& Co. - $1861.69 - Mr. Salatas moved to approve the vouchers, seconded by Mr. Gruszka and
carried with three ayes.

OTHER BUSINESS

Mr. Gruszka asked Town Manager Sheridan the status of the downtown directional street
signs. Mr. Sheridan stated Public Works Director Kevin Gray is working on the details of how
the signs will be mounted, and mentioned some signs will be redone making them double
sided. Mr. Sheridan stated the signs will be done before Labor Day.

ADJOURNMENT

With no further business, Mr. Salatas made a motion to adjourn at 6:59 P.M., seconded by Mr.
Gruszka and carried with three ayes.
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